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Holiday cheer is in the air.
Share yours with

youth from
foster care!

www.h4h.dcf.ks.gov



Imagine the holidays without family. It’s a reality for
hundreds of young people throughout Kansas, who have
aged out of foster care. You can help make their holiday

brighter. Here’s how you can help.

Sponsor a wish list. We are requesting wrapped gifts from 
specific lists provided by our youth who are less connected or 
have children of their own. Please include a card with an 
encouraging note.

Provide a $50 or $100 Walmart gift card. For our remaining 
youth, we are requesting gift cards. Youth are then able to 
purchase items that are specific to their needs. Please place the 
gift cards in a personalized holiday card.

For more information or to become a sponsor, please call
Shailiegh Piepmeier at 785-296-3944, or email dcf.H4H@ks.gov


